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Erie County Courthouse  
extends closure to public 

 
Erie, PA – The Erie County Courthouse will remain closed to the public through Monday, April 6, 

2020. This is an extension of the original end date of Sunday, March 29. 

County Executive Kathy Dahlkemper has worked in collaboration with President Judge Trucilla and 

the court administration to outline the changes for the courts. 

A list of the emergency/essential functions to the exceptions for the closing of Erie County 

Courthouse to the public is available at eriecountypa.gov. 

Questions regarding hearings, trials, or anything related to the courts should be directed to 814-451-

6295. 

The public is encouraged to check eriecountypa.gov regularly for more information. 

For questions, please refer to the Departmental Directory. 
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https://eriecountypa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Court-of-Common-Please-Schedule-Changes-03-2020.pdf
https://eriecountypa.gov/
https://eriecountypa.gov/about/contact/departmental-directory/

